Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
The Florida Department of Transportation announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Tuesday, January 13, 2015, 5:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.
PLACE: Christ Church Unity, 771 W. Holden Avenue, Orlando, FL 32839
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Financial Management No. 433648-1-52-01.

Project Description: Orange Avenue (SR 527) at Gatlin and Holden Avenue – intersection improvements.
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is holding a public information meeting about plans to improve the intersections at Gatlin Avenue and Holden Avenue along Orange Avenue (SR 527) in Orange County.
The public meeting will follow an informal, open house format allowing the public to arrive at any time from 5:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. Graphic displays will be shown at the meeting, and FDOT representatives will be available to discuss the project and answer questions.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Todd Alexander, FDOT project manager at (386)943-5420 or via email: todd.alexander@dot.state.fl.us.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Ms. Megan Olivera, Quest Corporation of America, by writing to her at 2431 Aloma Avenue, Suite 124, Winter Garden, FL 32792, by calling (407)709-9840 or via email: megan@qcausa.com at least seven days prior to the meeting. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
